
 

 

  

 

 

CPFA’s “CAN WE TALK?”  

 

Join us for a FREE VIRTUAL support group session via 

Zoom, Friday, May 2, 8:00-9:30 pm EST  

 

 

“Preparing for the Launch - School and Life” with Child 

and Adolescent Psychiatrist and Pediatrician, Dr. Jane 

Aronson sponsored by Concerned Persons for Adoption 

 

 
    

Dr. Aronson’s discussion will be on the school environment and 
creating shared commitments and goals for your child with their 
teachers.  The conversation will include sensitivity and tolerance, 
school supports, advocacy, and more with the goal of preparing 
your child for further education and independence. 
  
As an adoptive parent, Dr. Aronson offers a unique perspective on 
how we can assist our children navigate school situations and 



 

coach them to advocate for themselves. Take this opportunity to ask 
questions, share your thoughts and concerns. Resources and ideas 
will be shared with those who attend.  
 
Register here through May 1: 
 
https://fs17.formsite.com/cpfanj/CanWeTalk/index  
 

We look forward to “seeing” you! 
 

Visit us at www.cpfanj.org.  
Follow and “Like us” on Facebook at 

Concerned Persons for Adoption-CPFA NJ 
at: https://www.facebook.com/cpfa.newjersey.3 

 
 

CPFA offers great opportunities to network with other adoptive/pre-
adoptive parents. CPFA is a volunteer organization working to support 

those who wish to adopt and provides educational and networking 
resources to those who have adopted. Membership is encouraged and is 

open to anyone concerned with adoption. 
  

  

 

https://cpfanj.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=91ee8d04f7935c1269396f168&id=953826cb7e&e=38cf48e2d0
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/LA-cCkRLzNImkVsGavsG?domain=cpfanj.us9.list-manage.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/oDhQClYgANfg1JIl4gMS?domain=cpfanj.us9.list-manage.com

